US 70: Reay Lane to 8th Street

PAVEMENT REHABILITATION PROJECT

OVERVIEW

The Arizona Department of Transportation is conducting
a pavement rehabilitation project on east- and westbound
US 70 between Reay Lane (milepost 335.6) and 8th Street
(milepost 340) in Thatcher and Safford.

This project willimprove the roadway pavement condition,
update pedestrian facilities and repair drainage elements.
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PROJECT ELEMENTS

» Replace existing asphalt with new asphalt

» Improve existing driveways and curb access ramps

» Repair box culvert at milepost 337

» Apply fog seal coat

» Complete new pavement markings and replace signs

PROJECT SCHEDULE

Construction on this project began in early October 2025 and is
expected to be completed by spring 2026.

Work hours will vary throughout the project. To receive advanced
notice of construction hours, sign up for traffic alerts on the
project website.

Schedules are subject to change because of weather and other
unforeseen situations.

WHAT TO EXPECT

Pedestrians should anticipate intermittent curb access
restrictions throughout the project area and motorists should
anticipate the following restrictions:
» Intermittent daytime lane restrictions and speed reductions in
the work zone for sidewalk, curb and other improvements
» Nighttime lane restrictions and speed reductions for milling
and paving. During milling and paving operations:
* Temporary closures to driveways and cross streets
* Traffic signals turned off/inactive at intersections. Law
enforcement officers will direct traffic
ADOT will provide information about restrictions and closures in
advance to email subscribers. Drivers should expect delays and
allow for extra time when traveling through the area.

STAY INFORMED

Visit the project website at azdot.gov/US70Reay8thStPavement for
more information and to subscribe for project updates by email.

CONTACT US

» Phone: ADOT Project Information Line: 855.712.8530
» Teléfono: Linea de Informacion del Proyecto ADOT al 855.712.8530
» Email: Amanda Valenzuela at AValenzuela2@azdot.gov
» Mail: ADOT Communications, 1221 S. 2nd Avenue,
Tucson, AZ 85713

Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Americans
with Disabilities Act (ADA) and other nondiscrimination laws and
authorities, ADOT does not discriminate on the basis of race,
color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. Persons that require
areasonable accommodation based on language or disability
should contact Amanda Valenzuela at projects@azdot.gov or
855.712.8530. Requests should be made as early as possible to
ensure the state has an opportunity to address the accommodation.

De acuerdo con el Titulo VI de la Ley de Derechos Civiles de 1964,
la Ley de Estadounidenses con Discapacidades (ADA por sus
siglas eninglés) y otras normas y leyes antidiscriminatorias, el
Departamento de Transporte de Arizona (ADOT) no discrimina por
motivos de raza, color, origen nacional, sexo, edad o discapacidad.
Las personas que requieran asistencia (dentro de lo razonable) ya
sea por el idioma o discapacidad deben ponerse en contacto en
Amanda Valenzuela con projects@azdot.gov 0 855.712.8530. Las
solicitudes deben hacerse lo mas antes posible para asegurar que
el estado tenga la oportunidad de hacer los arreglos necesarios.
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